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Dear Parents,
CONGRATULATIONS! Your Little Leaguer has been assigned to the________, in the_______ Division of Federal Way National Little League (FWNLL). With this letter the coaching staff wanted to take the time to introduce ourselves to you and forward some basic information about the upcoming season.

We will have two coaches - _______________.  (Insert some info. about yourselves if desired)
We are looking forward to the season.  Our goals are to teach and improve on the new skills your child learned in (insert division) or under your watchful eye in the back yard, and help them understand the values of teamwork, sportsmanship and fair play. We will create a very positive and supportive environment where your son or daughter will, most importantly, HAVE FUN. We will consider this season a success if your child comes to you and says he or she can't wait for next season.

With respect to logistical information, we will provide you all that we know at this time with more information to follow. We will also provide links to the FWNLL website, which you should bookmark and visit frequently. With that, here is some of the logistical info that we can share with you:

· The season is slated to begin on _______and runs through _______ - 10 games total.  All games are Saturday at _______.
· We will not be playing on Memorial Day weekend (May 24th) 

· This year, practice will be_________.  Practice runs from ________, games begin at_____________
· Players should bring water and their glove to each practice.  We also recommend wearing cleats and baseball pants or sweats, as we may be practicing sliding
· Please email both of the coaches  if your child is going to be late, leaver early from, or miss a practice or game
· Snacks????? (recommend that coaches ask a parent to set up a simple schedule … this involves them and takes the responsibility off of you)
· Players will receive a hat and shirt on the first day 

· Links of interest: 
· www.fwnll.org 
· www.littleleague.org
We have also attached a roster and schedule.  Finally, we are thankful for this opportunity to share baseball with your child.  Please do not hesitate to contact any of us if you have any questions.

Warm Regards,

 

Name, telephone and address of coaches
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